
From: Terry O"Toole
To: City Council
Subject: Backyard encampments
Date: Monday, January 23, 2017 3:41:22 PM

Dear Shoreline City Council and Planning Committee,
 
I would like to (once again) voice my disapproval for ‘Backyard Encampments’.
I sent a detailed email earlier stating my concerns and disapproval of the proposed backyard
 encampment issue.

I understand that a decision will be reached at the January 30th Council Meeting.
I hope that you consider and respect  the many comments from the Shoreline community that are
 NOT in favor of backyard encampments.
 
Sincerely,
 
T. O’Toole
Shoreline WA.
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